
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:50:19 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 7:20 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Eric Chivers

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
These rates are unacceptable and increases costs to those on fixed incomes.
London Hydro needs to look at the cost of the executive wages and consider to lower those wages.
Majority of London’s hydros customers are on the breaking point, due to current costs of living.
Those on fixed incomes do not get raises to adjust to current financial costs of living.  Less cost increases is best and
London Hydro can adapt by not raising rates, but to cut over head costs in the administration part of their budget. 
There is plenty of room to cut costs and wages without causing service disruptions.

-- Attachment --




